
Welcome! It is super exciting to begin 
the new school year! Here are a few 
reminders about the importance of 
consistency for school-aged children. 
These are key elements to keeping 
their brains and bodies at peak 
performance. Be sure to establish and 
stick to a consistent routine. The kiddos 
need plenty of sleep and arrive to 
school on time. Don’t forget to sit down 
without distraction and have dinner 
together. Ask them about their day and 
go through their papers! They’ll be 
working hard and love to share.

o Please return forms given at Open 
House, or those received the first 
week of school, back to school. Thank 
you in advance! 

o Important Dates:
o Open House- July 14th, 2022, 4:30-6:30

o First Day of School- July 19th, 2022

We are working hard to establish 
routines and go over procedures for 
our day. 
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